
Colman Avenue, Wolverhampton, WV11 3RT. Telephone number: 01902558538 

School website: www.perryhall.co.uk 

 Email address: perryhallprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

Executive Headteacher: Miss R Kohli 

Dear parents …  

Corona Virus updates 

All updates can be  found 

on the school website 

where there is a link to 

the latest advice from the 

government.  

https://

www.perryhall.co.uk/

coronavirus-advice/  

and  

 https://www.gov.uk/

government/publications/

coronavirus-outbreak-faqs-

what-you-can-and-cant-do/

coronavirus-outbreak-faqs-

what-you-can-and-cant-do  

English– Hamilton 

You have been set the task of completing 
week one of the Hamilton Home Learning. 

This week you will cover Speech , 
conjunctions,  1st person, onomatopoeia 

and tenses.  

You have covered everything except 
onomatopoeia this year!  

Have fun learning a new skill and practicing 
the skills we have previously learnt.  

Maths– White Rose  

You have been set the task of completing 
week one of the White Rose Home 

learning. This week you will cover fractions.  

We have covered this lots so far in year 3!  

You will be learning how fractions link to 
decimals as some new learning. Good luck! 

Mrs Bellingham  

Hi year 3! I hope you are all well and 
are keeping safe. I know this is a 

difficult time and it may be confusing 
for you all, but just remember we are 
only an email away. We are thinking 
about you all and are missing every 

single one of you. Remember, we have 
learnt so many songs in school– listen, 

sing and dance.  

We will be back before you know it! 

A Place to Grow 
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Miss Taylor  

Year 3, it is so quiet without you all 
around! I’m missing your smiling faces 
and jokes. I hope you are all keeping 
safe, working hard and also enjoying 

some time with your families. You have 
worked so hard this year and I can not 
wait to hear all about how much you 
have done while we have been off! 
Remember if you need anything we 
now have a year group email. I look 
forward to hearing from you soon! 

Mr Worton 

Hello Year 3. I hope you and your families 
are all happy and healthy in these difficult 
times! You have all worked incredibly hard 
this year, and we have had some fantastic 

moments in year 3. Please continue to keep 
up that hard work at home. I look forward 

to hearing about all the fantastic things you 
have been doing at home. I saw on the 

news this morning one parent was teaching 
their child circus skills! I look forward to 
hearing from you on the year 3 emails.  

Hi Everyone - parents and children,  I hope you are all well and 

staying safe. Welcome to our first year group newsletter during the 

school closure period.   

We will be sending a newsletter every couple of weeks to keep you 

up to date with home learning, celebrate achievements and share news. Send us your 

photos, pictures, ideas and news though your year group email. We would like every child 

to contact their teacher at least once a week. 

Please get in touch by email or phone if you need us. Missing you all  - Miss Kohli  

Emails  

As you will know, we now have a year group email. This email address will be the same for 
both 3SW and 3LT. Should you wish to contact a specific member of staff, please specify 
this and we will ensure it is passed on, other wise emails will be replied to  by any year 3 
staff member. As Miss Kohli mentioned above, 
please send us your news and keep us up date with 
how you’re getting on at home– we can’t wait to 
hear from you all!  
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